Chairperson Gauwitz went over the increase changes with the 2024 Preliminary Budget. He explained that if we leave everything the way it is and was presented, we will be \$562,598 over than what we are bringing in for tax revenue. Someone had suggested to take an extra \$250,000 and make a payment towards the unfunded pension liability. He talked to the auditor, and they suggest not to do that as it didn't make a difference. With the engineering and bridge cost up.

#23-93 It was moved by Stash and seconded by Lueders to approve to place the budget on the County Clerk's counter until the October meeting for department head reviews and to not make an extra payment to the retirement fund.

Vote shows: all ayes, 0 nays, 0 absent.